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I have only ever been through OPH based audits and I can attest to how confusing, 

aggressive, and particularly demanding they can be. The rules are open to much 

interpretation, such that there is so much subjective interpretation which can be done 

by auditors in their favor of scrutiny-not healthcare. I am in support of this bill which 

supports therapists under audit fire.  


